Wednesday 2/11/22
 
Work on the 9th hole is ongoing, new turf is arriving later this week which will be laid from around the green area working back towards the tee.  The turfing will be done in stages as each section is prepared and ready for turf.
Work on the greens will continue with verti-draining starting this week, as we are coming into the winter months we will be using the larger tines so the holes in the ground will be more noticeable.  We will be using 1/2 inch tines and we’ll be tining to a depth of 6-7 inches, the machine will be set with a slight heave which helps to break the soil beneath the surface to help with airflow to the root system.
 
Once the verti-draining is complete we will then apply a winter fertiliser to the greens, this will provide a base to help the greens through the winter months with growth and to help keep the surface healthy, this will be followed up throughout the winter with liquid feeds when the weather allows.

